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Respectfully,

I am opposed to fracking in Victoria. As the world gradually adapts to the realities of the need to respond to
man made global warming, it is becoming evident that most of the fossil hydrocarbons will have to be left in
the ground.

I am also concerned about the disruption caused by the fracking industry. All land in Victoria is either

occupied or set aside to be not exploited by human interference. Fracking inevitably introduces conflict
about land use.
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